Kelly Maria

From:

Tree Bressen <tree@ic.org>

Sent:

Monday, March 18, 2013 10:08 PM

To:

Patrino Beth

Subject:

Testimony on GMO Legislation, HB 2175, 2530, 2532, 3177

Dear Ms. Patrino,

I am writing to express support for Oregon House Bills #2175, 2530, 2532, 3177, which would have the result of labeling food that contains GMOs. Yes! As citizens, we are entitled to know what we are eating. We want to have the choice as to whether or not to consume GMO foods. Right now almost everyone unknowingly eats foods containing GMOs. We are taking part in a mass research trial with no control group and no consent, as GMOs have not been sufficiently researched to establish their safety regarding health effects. The only way for us to have a real choice in the matter is to require food companies to do this labeling.

Sincerely,		
Tree Bressen		

Tree Bressen
Eugene, Oregon
(541) 343-3855 (after 11am)
tree@ic.org
http://treegroup.info
http://groupworksdeck.org - GROUP WORKS decks now available!